October 27, 1980

Miss Elaine Garabedian
9323 Shore Road
Brooklyn, New York 11209
Dear Miss Gatabedian:

Thank you for your donation of $20.00 (twenty dollars) which
you kindly cave to St. Vartan Armenian Cathedral in memory of
your beloved father the late Garabed Garabedian.

We pray for the eternal repose of Garabed Garabedian's soul
and wish you a healthy life.

With prayers,

Father Yechishe Gizirian
Canon Sacrist

Enclosure: Receipt number 36375



